
PRESIDENT'S MESSAGE 
ALLAN SCHLOTHAUER, CGCS 

MANY THANKS to Dave Rodriquez, Turlock 
GC, and the Central GCSA Chapter for hosting 
the October meeting. With fine speakers, an 
aerification demonstration, a fine golf 
course, and an excellent lunch of homemade 
enchildas and tamales; it made for an 
excellent day.Thanks again and I'm sure the 
fine turnout was enjoyed by all. 

You all should have received your annual 
bills by now. Remember to complete all of the 
information necessary on the bill to receive 
your membership card. It helps to keep the 
Association records up to date 

Mark your Calendars NOVEMBER 13 at the 
Holiday Inn in Pleasanton. There will be 
retirement party for Bill Davis. 
Cocktails begin at 6:30 with Dinner to 
follow.Contact Ali Harivandi (415) 881-6341 
for more information. 

ATTENTION SUPERINTENDENTS: There will be 
a survey in the mail in the near 
future.Thanks to Paul Dias for putting it 
together.Be sure to fill it out and return 
it. The results will be published in the 
11 thru-t he-green" 

See you at Sharon Heights, and in 
December at the annual Christmas Party at 
Rancho Canada. 
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